
From 
      The Principal Secretary to Government
To
     The Additional Principal Chief Conservator of Forests & Nodal
      Officer, Thiruvananthapuram.

Sir,

Approved for Issue,

Section Officer.

 
 

GOVERNMENT OF KERALA
Forest & Wildlife (C) Department

No.C3/71/2022/F&WLD 03-10-2022,Thiruvananthapuram

  
Sub:

Forest & Wildlife Department - Proposal for diversion of 0.2023
ha of forest land for construction of Mullaperiyar Police Station
at Vallakkadavu in Idukki  District - reg

   Ref: Letter no.4-KLB1350/2022-BAN/736 dated 23.09.2022 from the
Ministry of Environment Forest & Climate Change.

                    I am to forward herewith a copy of the reference cited for
information and necessary action. 

Yours faithfully,
JEENA J P

UNDER SECRETARY
For Principal Secretary to Government.
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